
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
06th December 2012 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Examination of the Core Strategy of the Warwickshire Waste Local Plan 
 
Further to my previous letter dated 12th November 2012 please find attached three 
documents below;   
 
•    Guidance Notes, 
• Matters and Issues for Examination, 
• Main Modifications, Recommendations to the Core Strategy of the 

Warwickshire Waste Local Plan.  
 
Many of the questions contained within these documents are primarily intended to 
be answered by the Council for the Inspector. The Inspector welcomes comments 
in writing from any representor who wishes to comment on those questions. 
However, representors should only respond to issues relevant to points they have 
made in their earlier representations, and are not expected to respond unless they 
have relevant, additional information to submit. 
 
In responding to the documents attached within this letter all responses should be 
compiled in accordance with the Guidance Notes, this can also be found from the 
examination website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wasteplanexamination 
 
All statements should be received by myself no later than midday on Monday 31st 
December 2012.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Bee Yew-Booth 
Programme Officer 

Bee Yew-Booth 
Programme Officer 
programmeofficer@warwickshire.gov.uk 
PO Box 43 
Shire Hall 
Warwick   
CV34 4SX   
tel: (01926) 418071 
 
Inspector : Elizabeth Ord  
                  LLB(Hons), LLM, MA, Dip TUS 
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